
STATE  OF  HAWAII 

 
 
 
 

KING KAMEHAMEHA 
CELEBRATION COMMISSION 

355 NORTH KING STREET, HONOLULU, HAWAII 96817 

March 9, 2021 
 

The Honorable Chair Senator Brian 
T. Taniguchi Committee on Labor, 
Culture and The Arts Conference 
Room 229 State Capitol 
415 SouthBeretania Street  
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

 
Aloha e Honorable Chair and Committee Members, 

 
I am writing in support of Kēhau	
  Pe‘a	
  representing	
  the	
  Association	
  of	
  
Hawaiian	
  Civic	
  Clubs being considered for confirmation to the King 
Kamehameha Celebration Commission. 

 
As Executive Director of the King Kamehameha Celebration Commission I 
strongly support the appointment of Kēhau	
  Pe‘a	
  to the King Kamehameha 
Celebration Commission. She has already proven to be a great asset to the 
commission.  

 
I strongly urge you to vote in favor of her appointment. 

 Mahalo, 

 

 

 Amy Hammond, Executive Director 
King Kamehameha Celebration Commission 
(808) 223-6040/(808)586-0333 

 
www.hawaii.com/kamehamehaday 
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